
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classification: Public 

Customer Advisory    14th October 2020 
 

 

Renaming of Equipment Positioning Service Charge (POS) 
 

 
 

Dear customer,  

 

In order to provide more clarity on our services rendered to you, please be informed that POS 

(Equipment Positioning Service) will be renamed “PED- Equipment Positioning Service – 

Import (CY)” effective from 1st January 2021 (based on vessel ETD).  

 

There is no change in the tariff amount for this service in this renaming exercise and the 

payment term will be ‘collect’ at destination. 

 

We thank you for your ongoing and valuable support for Sealand – A Maersk Company. Should 

you have any further queries, please feel free to contact your local Sealand Asia 

representatives.  

 
 

 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Sealand – A Maersk Company 

Asia 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


